
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

What is Happening at 

Enhlanhleni CarePoint 

 
Hello Friends, 
 

Praise be to God! We give thanks to the Lord who makes it possible for us to 

continue meeting at the Enhlanhleni CarePoint. The beginning of the new 
year has allowed us to serve our community and the kids with love and care. 

 

 
Children receiving their meals 

 
The Lord has blessed us with a new shepherd at the CarePoint. His name is 

Alex Dlamini, and he grew up in the Enhlanhleni community. It is so special 
for us to see these kids learn and grow to be leaders. Alex holds to his 

values, he loves the kids well, he respects others, and he shows 
perseverance even during challenging times. He wants to instill these same 

values in the kids at the CarePoint so that they can have an empowered 
community full of joy. We’re so proud of Alex and his choice to invest in 

making our Enhlanhleni community better. Please pray for Alex and his 
leadership that he would be strengthened by God’s power to lead our kids 

well.  



 
Our new Shepherd, Alex 

 

The community blessed us early in the year. A few individuals chose to serve 
us by clearing the CarePoint’s ground so that it would be a safe place for the 

kids to run and play. This simple act demonstrated that the community is 
committed to working with the CarePoint to accomplish the goal of 

strengthening the Enhlanhleni community’s future. 
 

 
One community member cleaning the CarePoint 

 

We give our most sincere thanks to you, our friends, for graciously assisting 
with the kids’ school fees. Words cannot express how much we appreciate 

you. Thank you for choosing to invest in the lives of our children so that they 
can continue with their education. You are allowing the kids to thrive and be 

encouraged to put more effort into their studies. 

 
One student who had her school fees paid is Yenzokuhle Ngcamphalala. She 

is full of gratitude and says, “I would like to thank Adventures in Missions 
and its supporters for assisting with my school fees. I really appreciate your 



support. Without your generosity, I would not be able to continue with my 
education. Now, I will do my best in my studies. Thank you again for your 

support, and may the Lord bless you.” Thank you, friends, for investing in 
the futures of our children. 

 

 
Yenzokuhle Ngcamphalala 

 

God has certainly been good to us these past few months, and we are 

confident that He will continue to sustain our community. Please continue 

praying for the children, and thank you for linking arms with us as we continue 

our ministry. 

 

Sincerely, 
Your Friends at Enhlanhleni CarePoint 

 
 

 

 


